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Comments: I am not in favor of any motorized use in the National Forest, except on existing roads, both paved

and gravel.  Motorized use  by adaptive users is acceptable in approved areas.  Trails and pathways were built

and maintained under the idea that only human powered use was in their future and we should stick to that future

in stead of incrementally creating more access for newer forms of motorized travel.


